
*Application Requesting Streamlined processing – American Applied Engineering LLC  
 
Brian Anderson  
President and CEO  
 
We request streamlined processing.  
 
We are not affiliated with any Foreign Carrier. 
 
We do not request authority to provide switched services over private lines pursuant to Section 
63.16 
 
Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. Section 63.12 Section (c) this application meets none of the criteria for 
being denied Streamlined Processing.  
 
For increased market penetration in the 1st Business Quarter of 2021, a streamlined Processing is 
necessary. Since there is no reason not to grant streamlined processing, we expect to  
 
 
 
 
 


